KINDERGARTEN CENTER

109 Sylvan Street Rutherford, NJ 07070 (201) 438-7675 x6219



Megan Caughey
Supervisor of Elementary Education

September 7, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I would like to invite you to attend the Kindergarten Center's Back to School Night on Tuesday, September 12th. This is an opportunity to hear more about the Kindergarten Center community and to meet your child's classroom teacher. Teachers will present information on classroom routines and procedures, curriculum, special activities and instructional materials.

Please see the schedule below:

Mrs. Angelson's, Mrs. Kratzer, Mrs. Capria and Mrs. Raimo's classes are invited to attend the Welcome Address downstairs in the Multi-Purpose Room at 7:00 pm before proceeding to your child's class at approximately 7:30 pm.

Mrs. DeVita's, Mrs. Sartori, Ms. Ruglio and Mr. Faigenbaum's classes are invited to attend the Welcome Address downstairs in the Multi-Purpose Room at 7:30 pm before proceeding to your child's class at approximately 8:00 pm.

Please be advised that this evening is for adults only. Parents/Guardians are asked to enter through the MPR doors, located in back of the school.

I look forward to seeing you at Back to School Night on Tuesday, September 12th.

Sincerely,

Megan Caughey
Supervisor of Elementary Education